
Children’s Favourites 

This half-term we are learning 

through our favourite stories: 

 The Tiger Who Came To 

Tea; 

 Whatever Next; 

 Room On The Broom. 

We will be tasting decaffeinated 

tea, making and enjoying         

Afternoon Tea with our friends. 

We will also be having a space 

picnic. 

We are looking forward to going to  

Billingham Forum Theatre to see a  

Performance of ‘The Tiger Who Came 

To Tea’.   

On Monday 18th September - all  

Nursery children are to attend on 

the morning for the theatre visit.   

What an exciting opportunity for  

everyone! 

Visit To The Theatre 

 

Welcome to the Autumn Term in Nursery 

               

Dates for your 

diary: 

 Visit to the 

theatre - 18th 

September 

(morning); 

 Half-term -  

break up on 

20th October; 

 Return to 

school on 

Tuesday 31st 

October. 

 

Welcome Back 
It is lovely to see you all back 

after the long Summer break. 

 

PE Days 

Please note PE will be on the  

following days: 

 Morning Nursery on 

Thursday; 

 Afternoon Nursery on  

Friday. 

NB: Please remove ear-rings. 

 


